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TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

SPPRA Serial No. 30314 

It is to inform all the bidders who have participated through Tender 
Notice for the project titled "Appointment of Consultant" published 
in newspapers i-e. Daily Dawn, Daily Jang, and Daily Waka dated 
November 01, 2016 and subsequent corrigendum dated November 
06, 2016 is hereby cancelled by the competent authority due to 
financial / budgetary constraint and the same will be re-tender 
shortly. 

The firm who had submitted their Tender as per above notice are 
requested to take back their Bid Security Pay Order / Demand Draft 
from the project Department office of the undersigned. We are 
hopeful that you will keep on participating in our future tenders. 
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